PP PP PP PO BY.

Dear parents,

Berlin, 08.09.25

our traditional school festival will be on the 26 of September. We are looking forward to
celebrating this fun festival with you and your children.

Our motto for this year is ,,We are a colourful school”. As our school is a place of diversity, where
many nations come together, we want to show this diversity in a culinary way. For this reason we
are planning on serving an international buffet with specialties from different countries. In order
to do this, we need your support. Would you be willing to contribute a typical dish from your
country of origin? Whether sweet or savoury, warm or cold — everything is welcome. If you can
contribute to our buffet, please let your child’s class teacher know by 12.09.25 for planning
purposes.

Furthermore, there will be a variety of activities as well stage performances. We would also
appreciate any small rewards for our stands that you may be able to contribute. You can give
these to your child’s class teacher.

In addition, each class should contribute a total of two cakes that have already been sliced. Please
provide a short text with the name and ingredients for the cake.

Of course our school’s booster club will supply us with a nice raffle, food and drinks.

Thank you for your support. We are looking forward to a colourful, tasty and happy celebration,
along with many guests and (hopefully) great weather!

Yours sincerely,

The Ginkobaum school team

O - appetizer O — main dish O —dessert

O - vegan O — vegetarian O — with meat






